
To whom it may concern

I would like to show my support of my next door neighbor Scott Kramer at 241 George st West, I don’t have any complaints ,it’s a wonderful home and well cared for property and
a friendly owner . 
               
                       Sincerely Jeff Sipe 
                    245 George st West 55107

John Garofalo <garofaloj54@gmail.com>
Mon 6/18/2018 9:00 AM

To:Administrative Staff <staff@ferdlaw.com>;


